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Plans for:

Erin’s Law in CCS

Timeline

Employees

ALL CCS Employees will be trained in Erin's Law
requirements and child sexual abuse prevention, and
handling of child sexual abuse disclosures through the
Child Abuse Mandated Reporters Training offered by the
Alabama Department of Human Resources at
ttp://training.dhr.alabama.gov

July-August
of each school
year

Students

School counselors and/or teachers will provide lessons
for PreK through Grade 12 students. Additional
personnel may also be utilized.

At a minimum, one lesson per year will be taught using
Erin’s Law Curriculum for Calhoun County Schools. This
curriculum is culturally sensitive and includes active
learning participation, including discussions, modeling,
and role playing. This will provide students with 13-14
specific, grade appropriate lessons over the course of
their educational career in Calhoun County Schools.

Additional lessons will be taught throughout the year in
classroom guidance to support these topics. Content
may also be included in the Health Teachers’ classes.

Annually

Peer-to-Peer

As per the recommendations found in the “Governor’s
Task Force on Prevention of Sexual Abuse for Children,”
we will hold an orientation for all middle and high school
students regarding ‘peer-to-peer’ sexual abuse crimes.
Additional resources for this could include the School
Resource Officer (SRO), school principal, Child Advocacy
Centers, the Alabama Department of Human Resources,
District Attorney’s office, etc.

Annually

Parents

Parental notification will be included in the Student
Handbook stating the law and its requirements.
Information will also be posted on Calhoun County
Schools” system website and each school’s website.
Following each session, there is a take-away newsletter
for parents to further understand the topic discussed
and additional conversation pieces.

Annually




